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Bratislava 23™ April 2020

Dear colleague,

In these times of crisis, solidarity among EU member states is needed more than ever. Which
is why I am proud that one of the first acts of the European Affairs Committee under my
leadership was to call on the Slovak government to send medical help to countries most
affected by the Covid-19 crisis (attached). And I am delighted to report that first shipments of

assistance, to Italy, have already taken place.
Dear colleague, while travel restrictions make it difficult to meet in person I look forward to
introducing myself one way or another soon, and I particularly look forward to our

collaboration over the coming months and years.

Yours sincerely,

—
Qoa— r L}—/X

To the Chairs of the European Affairs Committees
of the National Parliaments of the European Union

NAMESTIE ALEXANDRA DUBCEKA 1, 812 80 BRATISLAVA'
tel.: +421 2 5972 1683, e-mail: vez@nrsr.sk , web: www.nrsr.sk



